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Newsletter 

Pirate Golf 

For our end of term trip, we visited Pirate Golf at the 
Bristol Golf Centre.  

It was ‘Arrrsome!’ 

In your Summer packs you will find some fun activities to do over the Summer.  

You will also find information about events and activities going on throughout the summer holidays.  

 We would like to wish you all a lovely Summer break!  

Good Luck to all of our children who will be going back or 
starting their new schools! 

We look forward to seeing everyone else back in September! 

Term dates: 

First day of Term 1: Monday 5th 
September. 

Inset days in Term 1:  

Thursday 1st September / Friday 
2nd September / Thursday 20th 

October / Friday 21st October 2022. 

 

 

 Pirate day  

This term we have really enjoyed learning all 
about Pirates.  

 

Friday mornings 

Our shared breakfast and reading for parents and carers will continue next 
term every Friday morning 9-9:30.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  

 


